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Note	Regarding	Flight	Plans	for	Scientific	Research	Project	of	Anthony	Zerafa	
	
Transportation	to	the	McGill	Arctic	Research	Station	(MARS)	is	supported	by	
Twin	Otter	aircraft	of	Kenn	Borek	Air	Ltd.	operating	out	of	the	Polar	Continental	
Shelf	Program	(PCSP)	in	Resolute.	Logistical	support	for	my	project	is	included	
in	the	logistics	request	form	submitted	to	the	PCSP	by	Dr.	Wayne	Pollard	
(Director,	MARS)	under	“MARS	baseline	studies”.	As	the	PCSP	has	not	yet	
released	a	decision	on	this	logistics	request	application,	I	cannot	yet	provide	
detailed	flight	plans	to	the	review	board.	The	approximate	dates	for	the	flights	
are	July	1,	2018	(PCSP	to	MARS)	and	September	1,	2018	(MARS	to	PCSP).	


